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CITY OF OTTAWA MUNICIPAL SPORT STRATEGY 2017-2022 

ACS2017-RCF-GEN-0003 CITY WIDE 

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the Council approve the Municipal Sport Strategy (2017-2022) as 
described in this report and attached as Document 1. 

Dan Chenier, General Manager, Recreation, Cultural and Facility Services gave a brief 

introduction to the report before the Committee and introduced those who would be 

giving a PowerPoint presentation: 

 Marcia Morris, Executive Director, Ottawa Sport Council 

 Michelle Quinlan, Business Consultant, Project Management Office, Recreation, 

Cultural and Facility Services 

 Michelle Morrisey, Program Manager, Project Management Office, Recreation, 

Cultural and Facility Services 

A copy of the presentation is held on file with the City Clerk’s office.  

Following the presentation, Committee members had various questions and comments: 

o Will staff be back next year to outline priorities?  Yes. 

o In depth discussion on facility needs assessment. Dan Chenier responded by 

saying that first is facility standards review which is partly completed.  Then to 

develop standards of what we are determined to build.  Followed by strategy and 
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to have a report before new council recommending a 10-yr plan with information 

on development charges 

o Concerns that smaller communities are being missed out on infrastructure.  Staff 

will provide analysis of what resources are needed, community by community, 

based on standards that Council approves and indicate what is needed to fill the 

‘gaps’. 

Chair Deans thanked staff and the Sports Council for a job well done. 

The report was CARRIED as presented. 

 


